
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE                               APRIL 5, 2018 

 

HARFORD COUNTY PUBLIC SCHOOLS TO BREAK GROUND FOR THE  

NEW HAVRE DE GRACE MIDDLE/HIGH SCHOOL 

 

Harford County Public Schools will ceremoniously break ground for the new Havre de Grace 

Middle/High School on Thursday, April 12, 2018, at 1:00 p.m., rain or shine.  

 

The event, which will be held at Havre de Grace Middle School, will include representatives from the 

Board of Education of Harford County, school system leadership, elected officials, and students and staff 

from Havre de Grace Middle School and Havre de Grace High School. 

 

Media are invited to attend; photo opportunities will be available. 

 

Parking for the event will be available in the lot between the middle school and the recreation center. 

 

Visit hcps.org for more information about the construction project. 

Rendering of the new Havre de Grace Middle/High School 

 
---------- 

 

WHAT: Groundbreaking for Havre de Grace Middle/High School 

 

WHEN:  Thursday, April 12, 2018 

   1:00 p.m. 

   Rain or shine 

 

WHERE:  Havre de Grace Middle School 

   401 Lewis Lane 

   Havre de Grace, MD  21078 

 

### 


